
Lakeview PTO Wants YOU! 


It	is	time	to	elect	the	new	PTO	Executive	Officers	for	the	2023-2024	school	year!	The	available	positions	for	next	school	
year	include	Vice	President(s)	only.		If	you	would	like	to	volunteer	for	this	position	please	complete	this	form	and	return	it	to	
the	school	office	or	email	it	to	the	principal,	mrenning@neenah.k12.wi.us	by	Friday,	Apr.	21st..	The	election	of	officers	will	
take	place	on	Monday,	May	8th,	at	4:30pm	in	the	school	library.	All	are	welcome	to	attend!


Being	a	member	of	the	PTO	is	a	fun	and	fulfilling	experience,	and	it	is	an	excellent	way	to	make	a	contribution	to	your	child’s	
school.	If	you	are	concerned	about	taking	the	job	yourself,	please	note	that	these	positions	can	be	filled	by	an	individual	or	
shared	by	two	individuals	as	a	co-position.	


Summary	of	Duties:

Vice	President(s)


• Attend	monthly	PTO	meetings

• Coordinate	communications	with	PTO	committees		and	volunteers

• Term	of	Office	is	from	September	2022-September	2023

• Assume	the	Presidency	for	the	2023-2024	school	year


Please	contact	current	PTO	President	Megan	Bunke	with	any	questions.		Return	the	nomination	portion	of	this	form	to	the	
school	office	by	Friday,	April	21st.	


I	would	like	to	nominate	myself	or	a	peer	for	the	following	PTO	Executive	Board	position(s)	–	if	wanting	to	
be	a	co-position	(two	people	in	the	position)	–	please	list	both	names	and	contact	information:


Vice	President:

Name/phone/e-mail	_________________________________________________________________________________________________________


___________________________________________________________________	 	 	 	 	 ______________________________________


(Signature)	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 (Date)


